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The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States has the pleasure of addressing the Committee on Hemispheric Security – Working Group on MISPA III – with regard to the Third Meeting of Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas, MISPA III, which is to be held on November 17 and 18, 2011 in Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago.

The Mission would like to inform the Working Group charged with the preparations for that Meeting that the Ministry of Security has expressed its desire to give a presentation in Session III of the schedule entitled “Strengthening Police Information Systems and Better Use of Technology.”

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States conveys to the Committee on Hemispheric Security renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., September 23, 2011
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